
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 
badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
I am a former URI graduate who was lucky enough to live off-campus for my last 2 years 
and it was some of my best memories from college.  9 years ago, I bought a beach house in 
Narragansett so I could enjoy the summers at beautiful Scarborough Beach and rent out for 
part of the time.   
 
I support many local business such as: 

• Landscapers 
• Electricians 
• Handyman Services 
• Plumbers 

 
The families that stay for a week spend thousands of dollars in the local economy and tell 
me how much they appreciate the ability to have family gatherings in this area.  Usually, the 
only time of the year when they get together.   
 
Please support this bill and help us keep these memories alive. 
 

Best Regards, 
Ed Leite 
9 Cathedral Court 
Cumberland, RI 02864 
 


